
R-25 Correspondence – Janet West  

 

From: Janet West [mailto:jayjay76511@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 4:00 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: correction to ecomment agenda item #25 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
I oppose approving the City's Safe Streets Long Beach Plan based on the following: 
 
As a disabled American, road diets, which will result from the Safe Streets Policy, are hazardous to my 
health. The road obstructions installed to "protect" bike lanes are hazardous. The close proximity to 
traffic when exiting my car is hazardous. Having to cross over bike lanes with the possibility of bicyclists 
riding those lanes is hazardous. The implementation of Safe Street Policies are in violation of Federal 
American with Disabilities Act and State Unruh Disability laws. 
 
There are many parking impacted areas in the city and Safe Streets will create fewer parking spaces and 
negatively impact the quality of life for Long Beach residents. Not denying them their right of "the 
pursuit of happiness" is in the Declaration of Independence, the preamble to the Constitution, and has 
been upheld by SCOTUS.  
 
If the real goal of this was zero accidents, then you'd have to keep people locked a  
 


